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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 Reminder email on the IRS 1098-T Form for 2018 
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
RGM MEMO JANUARY 7, 2019

This is just a reminder for all schools who have not sent us a response regarding the 1098-T forms. Please reply to us as soon as possible. 

PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT ALL PAYMENTS RECEIVED BY 12/31/18 ARE POSTED INTO THE SYSTEM BY this Friday, 01/11/2019.  THE 1098-T FORMS WILL BE PRINTED FROM THE SYSTEM STARTING ON Tuesday, 01/15/2019.  THIS ALLOWS YOUR STAFF TO UPDATE ALL STUDENT TUITION ACCOUNTS AS OF 12/31/18.
Please see the attached RGM Memo regarding the 1098-T form for 2018.  

We added a new option to the form. That option is a CD with all students on that list. It is very convenient for schools that have multiple students requesting additional copies of their 1098-T form. With this option, you will be able to print the 1098-T copies as requested. All students will be included in this CD. There is a charge for this option, please see the form attached. 

Please return the attached form to our office by email, mail or fax indicating how you want us to proceed for your school.  

RGM will process your request in the order received. 
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